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The Port Authority of the Cayman Islands (PACI) having received numerous questions about 
PACI’s involvement in the efforts of the newly launched website 
www.caymansportcaymansfuture.com and a recent televised interview with a member of The 
Association for the Advancement of Cruise Tourism in the Cayman Islands (ACT), would like to 
take this opportunity to stop any incorrect inferences that may have been garnered from the 
aforementioned. 
 
PACI has no role with either of the aforementioned Parties and or their efforts. Therefore, any 
confusion and or incorrect inference on how the website is laid out and the words and or title used 
on its front page and throughout its site are in no manner directly associated with PACI. As for 
the comment/opinion of a member of ACT regarding the proposed Cargo dock, his comments 
must not and cannot be construed as a reflection in any way whatsoever, of the opinion of PACI 
and its prudent and dedicated Board Members. 
 
PACI as with any stakeholder remains cautiously optimistic. However, as prudent Board 
Members, we too are simply waiting on the outcomes of this very involved process. Once the 
process is completed in an open and transparent manner, PACI will then formulate a formal 
opinion and course of action reflective of those outcomes.  
 
Nevertheless, PACI remains committed to serving the people of the Cayman Islands with 
efficient cargo services and offering excellent customer service to the thousands of cruise 
passengers that visit our facilities weekly. 
 
 
On behalf of the dedicated members of PACI, 
 
Errol Bush - Chairman  


